The Jazz Saxophone Congo Square Jazz
Getting the books the jazz saxophone congo square jazz now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not only going taking into consideration ebook
growth or library or borrowing from your links to contact them. This is an
extremely easy means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online
pronouncement the jazz saxophone congo square jazz can be one of the options to
accompany you in the same way as having extra time.
It will not waste your time. assume me, the e-book will unquestionably sky you
other matter to read. Just invest tiny time to entre this on-line message the
jazz saxophone congo square jazz as capably as review them wherever you are
now.
Jazz Mavericks of the Lone Star State Dave Oliphant 2009-12-03 Jazz is one of
America's greatest gifts to the arts, and native Texas musicians have played a
major role in the development of jazz from its birth in ragtime, blues, and
boogie-woogie to its most contemporary manifestation in free jazz. Dave
Oliphant began the fascinating story of Texans and jazz in his acclaimed book
Texan Jazz, published in 1996. Continuing his riff on this intriguing musical
theme, Oliphant uncovers in this new volume more of the prolific connections
between Texas musicians and jazz. Jazz Mavericks of the Lone Star State
presents sixteen published and previously unpublished essays on Texans and
jazz. Oliphant celebrates the contributions of such vital figures as Eddie
Durham, Kenny Dorham, Leo Wright, and Ornette Coleman. He also takes a fuller
look at Western Swing through Milton Brown and his Musical Brownies and a
review of Duncan McLean's Lone Star Swing. In addition, he traces the
relationship between British jazz criticism and Texas jazz and defends the
reputation of Texas folklorist Alan Lomax as the first biographer of legendary
jazz pianist-composer Jelly Roll Morton. In other essays, Oliphant examines the
links between jazz and literature, including fiction and poetry by Texas
writers, and reveals the seemingly unlikely connection between Texas and
Wisconsin in jazz annals. All the essays in this book underscore the important
parts played by Texas musicians in jazz history and the significance of Texas
to jazz, as also demonstrated by Oliphant's reviews of the Ken Burns PBS series
on jazz and Alfred Appel Jr.'s Jazz Modernism.
Unfinished Blues-- Harold Battiste 2010 "Arrangements and productions": p.
177-179.
Workshop and Hearing on New Orleans Jazz National Historical Park United
States. Congress. Senate. Committee on Energy and Natural Resources.
Subcommittee on Public Lands, National Parks, and Forests 1994
HBO's Treme and the Stories of the Storm Robin Andersen 2017-11-20 Treme from
multiple perspectives and argues that the series' depictions of music, culture,
cuisine, and identity are innovative and represent unique televisual
storytelling strategies. /span
Kinds of Blue Jürgen E. Grandt 2004
Disturbing the Peace Bryan Wagner 2010-02-28 W. C. Handy waking up to the blues
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on a train platform, Buddy Bolden eavesdropping on the drums at Congo Square,
John Lomax taking his phonograph recorder into a southern penitentiary - in
Disturbing the Peace, Bryan Wagner revises the history of the black vernacular
tradition and gives a new account of black culture by reading these myths in
the context of the tradition's ongoing engagement with the law.
Playing Changes Nate Chinen 2019-07-23 One of the Best Books of the Year: NPR,
GQ, Billboard, JazzTimes In jazz parlance, “playing changes” refers to an
improviser’s resourceful path through a chord progression. In this definitive
guide to the jazz of our time, leading critic Nate Chinen boldly expands on
that idea, taking us through the key changes, concepts, events, and people that
have shaped jazz since the turn of the century—from Wayne Shorter and Henry
Threadgill to Kamasi Washington and Esperanza Spalding; from the phrase
“America’s classical music” to an explosion of new ideas and approaches; from
claims of jazz’s demise to the living, breathing scene that exerts influence on
mass culture, hip-hop, and R&B. Grounded in authority and brimming with style,
packed with essential album lists and listening recommendations, Playing
Changes takes the measure of this exhilarating moment—and the shimmering
possibilities to come.
Freedom Is, Freedom Ain't Scott Saul 2009-06-30 In the long decade between the
mid-fifties and the late sixties, jazz was changing more than its sound. The
age of Max Roach's Freedom Now Suite, John Coltrane's A Love Supreme, and
Charles Mingus's The Black Saint and the Sinner Lady was a time when jazz
became both newly militant and newly seductive, its example powerfully shaping
the social dramas of the Civil Rights movement, the Black Power movement, and
the counterculture. Freedom Is, Freedom Ain't is the first book to tell the
broader story of this period in jazz--and American--history.
Jazz on My Mind Herb Wong 2016-04-18 Dr. Herb Wong (1926-2014) was an
internationally recognized jazz industry leader and the author of more than 400
liner notes from the 1940s through the early 2000s. He reviewed not only the
tracks on those albums but the artists and their eras as well. This book
features the best of Wong's liner notes, articles and album selections, his
personal stories about the artists, and his illuminating one-on-one
conversations with many jazz greats, providing an insightful jazz primer and
invaluable discography.
Biographical Dictionary of African Americans, Revised Edition Rachel Kranz
2021-01-01 For centuries, African Americans have made important contributions
to American culture. From Crispus Attucks, whose death marked the start of the
Revolutionary War, to Oprah Winfrey, perhaps the most recognizable and
influential TV personality today, black men and women have played an integral
part in American history. This greatly expanded and updated edition of our
best-selling volume, The Biographical Dictionary of Black Americans, Revised
Edition profiles more than 250 of America's important, influential, and
fascinating black figures, past and present—in all fields, including the arts,
entertainment, politics, science, sports, the military, literature, education,
the media, religion, and many more.
Experiencing Jazz Richard J. Lawn 2013-03-20 Experiencing Jazz, Second Edition,
is an integrated textbook with online resources for jazz appreciation and
history courses. Through readings, illustrations, timelines, listening guides,
and a streaming audio library, it immerses the reader in a journey through the
history of jazz, while placing the music within a larger cultural and
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historical context. Designed to introduce the novice to jazz, Experiencing Jazz
describes the elements of music, and the characteristics and roles of different
instruments. Prominent artists and styles from the roots of jazz to present day
are relayed in a story-telling prose. This new edition features expanded
coverage of women in jazz, the rise of jazz as a world music, the influence of
Afro-Cuban and Latin jazz, and streaming audio. Features: Important musical
trends are placed within a broad cultural, social, political, and economic
context Music fundamentals are treated as integral to the understanding of
jazz, and concepts are explained easily with graphic representations and audio
examples Comprehensive treatment chronicles the roots of jazz in African music
to present day Commonly overlooked styles, such as orchestral jazz, Cubop, and
third-stream jazz are included Expanded and up-to-date coverage of women in
jazz The media-rich companion website presents a comprehensive streaming audio
library of key jazz recordings by leading artists integrated with interactive
listening guides. Illustrated musical concepts with web-based tutorials and
audio interviews of prominent musicians acquaint new listeners to the sounds,
styles, and figures of jazz. Course components The complete course comprises
the textbook and Online Access to Music token, which are available to purchase
separately. The textbook and Online Access to Music Token can also be purchased
together in the Experiencing Jazz Book and Online Access to Music Pack. Book
and Online Access to Music Pack: 978-0-415-65935-2 (Paperback and Online Access
to Music) Book Only: 978-0-415-69960-0 (please note this does not include the
Online Access to Music) Online Access to Music Token: 978-0-415-83735-4 (please
note this does not include the textbook) eBook and Online Access to Music Pack:
978-0-203-37981-3 (available from the Taylor & Francis eBookstore) ebook:
978-0-203-37985-1 (please note this does not include the audio and is available
from the Taylor & Francis eBookstore)
Annual Review of Jazz Studies 5, 1991 Edward Berger 1991-12 Features articles
and reviews on the Ellington legacy, George Duvivier, Milt Hinton, John
Coltrane, a bibliography of British jazz periodicals, an expanded review
section, and a review essay on jazz autobiographies.
The Cambridge Companion to Duke Ellington Edward Green 2015-01-08 Duke
Ellington is widely held to be the greatest jazz composer and one of the most
significant cultural icons of the twentieth century. This comprehensive and
accessible Companion is the first collection of essays to survey, in depth,
Ellington's career, music, and place in popular culture. An international cast
of authors includes renowned scholars, critics, composers, and jazz musicians.
Organized in three parts, the Companion first sets Ellington's life and work in
context, providing new information about his formative years, method of
composing, interactions with other musicians, and activities abroad; its second
part gives a complete artistic biography of Ellington; and the final section is
a series of specific musical studies, including chapters on Ellington and songwriting, the jazz piano, descriptive music, and the blues. Featuring a
chronology of the composer's life and major recordings, this book is essential
reading for anyone with an interest in Ellington's enduring artistic legacy.
City of a Million Dreams Jason Berry 2018-09-25 In 2015, the beautiful jazz
funeral in New Orleans for composer Allen Toussaint coincided with a debate
over removing four Confederate monuments. Mayor Mitch Landrieu led the
ceremony, attended by living legends of jazz, music aficionados, politicians,
and everyday people. The scene captured the history and culture of the city in
microcosm--a city legendary for its noisy, complicated, tradition-rich
splendor. In City of a Million Dreams, Jason Berry delivers a character-driven
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history of New Orleans at its tricentennial. Chronicling cycles of invention,
struggle, death, and rebirth, Berry reveals the city's survival as a triumph of
diversity, its map-of-the-world neighborhoods marked by resilience despite
hurricanes, epidemics, fires, and floods. Berry orchestrates a parade of
vibrant personalities, from the founder Bienville, a warrior emblazoned with
snake tattoos; to Governor William C. C. Claiborne, General Andrew Jackson, and
Pere Antoine, an influential priest and secret agent of the Inquisition; Sister
Gertrude Morgan, a street evangelist and visionary artist of the 1960s; and
Michael White, the famous clarinetist who remade his life after losing
everything in Hurricane Katrina. The textured profiles of this extraordinary
cast furnish a dramatic narrative of the beloved city, famous the world over
for mysterious rituals as people dance when they bury their dead.
Welcome to Jazz Carolyn Sloan 2019-10-15 AN INTERACTIVE, SWING-ALONG PICTURE
BOOK—WITH 12 SOUND CHIPS! Are you ready to swing? Discover the wonders of jazz:
How to get in the groove, what it means to play a solo, and the joy of singing
along in a call-and-response. In this interactive swing-along picture book with
12 sound chips, you’ll hear the instruments of jazz—the rhythm section with its
banjo, drums, and tuba, and the leads, like the clarinet, trumpet, and
trombone. And you’ll hear singers scat, improvising melodies with nonsense
syllables like be-bop and doo-we-ah! Along the way, you’ll learn how this
unique African American art form started in New Orleans, and how jazz changed
over time as innovative musicians like King Oliver, Louis Armstrong, Duke
Ellington, and Billie Holiday added their own ideas to it. Press the buttons to
hear the band, the rhythms, and the singer calling out: “OH WHEN THE SAINTS—oh
when the saints…”
The New Orleans Jazz Scene, 1970-2000 Thomas W. Jacobsen 2014-10-06 In 1966,
journalist Charles Suhor wrote that New Orleans jazz was "ready for its new
Golden Age." Thomas W. Jacobsen's The New Orleans Jazz Scene, 1970-2000
chronicles the resurgence of jazz music in the Crescent City in the years
following Suhor's prophetic claim. Jacobsen, a New Orleans resident and
longtime jazz aficionado, offers a wide-ranging history of the New Orleans jazz
renaissance in the last three decades of the twentieth century, weaving local
musical developments into the larger context of the national jazz scene.
Jacobsen vividly evokes the changing face of the New Orleans jazz world at the
close of the twentieth century. Drawing from an array of personal experiences
and his own exhaustive research, he discusses leading musicians and bands, both
traditionalists and modernists, as well as major performance venues and
festivals. The city's musical infrastructure does not go overlooked, as
Jacobsen delves into New Orleans's music business, its jazz media, and the
evolution of jazz edu-cation at public schools and universities. With a trove
of more than seventy photographs of key players and performances, The New
Orleans Jazz Scene, 1970-2000 offers a vibrant and fascinating portrait of the
musical genre that defines New Orleans.
Jazz Writings Philip Larkin 2004-11-15 Philip Larkin (1922-85) was not only one
of the foremost English poets of the twentieth century, but also a notable
novelist and a distinguished writer on jazz. He was jazz critic for The Daily
Telegraph between 1961 and 1971. Jazz Writings brings together Larkin's
reviews, articles and essays written for The Guardian, The Observer, The New
Statesman, and numerous other publications.
New Orleans Jazz Edward J. Branley 2014 Discover how Jazz shaped the history
and enhanced the life of the citizens of New Orleans. From the days when Buddy
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Bolden would blow his cornet to attract an audience from one New Orleans park
to another, to the brass bands in clubs and on the streets today, jazz in New
Orleans has been about simple things: getting people to snap their fingers, tap
their toes, get up and clap their hands, and most importantly dance! From the
1890s to World War I, from uptown to Faubourg Treme and out to the lakefront,
New Orleans embraced this uniquely American form of music. Local musicians
nurtured jazz, matured it, and passed it on to others. Some left the city to
make their names elsewhere, while others stayed, playing the clubs, marching in
the parades, and sending loved ones home with "jazz funerals." Older musicians
mentored younger ones, preserving the traditions that give New Orleans such an
exciting jazz scene today.
Music around the World: A Global Encyclopedia [3 volumes] Andrew R. Martin
2020-09-30 With entries on topics ranging from non-Western instruments to
distinctive rhythms of music of various countries, this one-stop resource on
global music also promotes cultural appreciation of other countries and
cultural groups. A perfect resource for students and music enthusiasts alike,
this expansive three-volume set provides readers with multidisciplinary
perspectives on the music of countries and ethnic groups from around the globe.
Students will find Music around the World: A Global Encyclopedia accessible and
useful in their research, not only for music history and music appreciation
classes but also for geography, social studies, language studies, and
anthropology. Additionally, general readers will find the books appealing and
an invaluable general reference on world music. The volumes cover all world
regions, including the Americas, Europe, Africa and the Middle East, and Asia
and the Pacific, promoting a geographic understanding and appreciation of
global music. Entries are arranged alphabetically. A preface explains the scope
of the set as well as how to use the encyclopedia, followed by a brief history
of traditional music and important current influences of music in each
particular world region. Presents information that is accessible for general
readers but will also be useful to specialists and music scholars Examines
music from a geographical and cultural viewpoint, allowing students to make
cross-cultural comparisons Includes numerous sidebars and appendices that
provide even more compelling information of interest to readers, such as
information on top-selling artists and albums in various countries, biographies
of well-known musicians, and other fascinating "fun facts" and statistics
Supports the National Geography Standards and AP Human Geography topics by
examining cultural patterns, experiences, and influences
Reinterpreting the Haitian Revolution and Its Cultural Aftershocks Martin Munro
2006 ''Based on papers presented at a conference organized and held at the
University of the West Indies, St Augustine, Trinidad and Tobago, June 2004 Introduction.''
Moving to Higher Ground Wynton Marsalis 2009-09-08 In this beautiful book,
Pulitzer Prize—winning musician and composer Wynton Marsalis draws upon lessons
he’s learned from a lifetime in jazz–lessons that can help us all move to
higher ground. With wit and candor he demystifies the music that is the
birthright of every American and demonstrates how a real understanding of the
central idea of jazz–the unique balance between self-expression and sacrifice
for the common good exemplified on the bandstand–can enrich every aspect of our
lives, from the bedroom to the boardroom, from the schoolroom to City Hall.
Along the way, Marsalis helps us understand the life-changing message of the
blues, reveals secrets about playing–and listening–and passes on wisdom he has
gleaned from working with three generations of great musicians. Illuminating
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and inspiring, Moving to Higher Ground is a master class on jazz and life,
conducted by a brilliant American artist.
David Baker Monika Herzig 2011-11-16 A Living Jazz Legend, musician and
composer David Baker has made a distinctive mark on the world of music in his
nearly 60-year career—as player (chiefly on trombone and cello), composer, and
educator. In this richly illustrated volume, Monika Herzig explores Baker's
artistic legacy, from his days as a jazz musician in Indianapolis to his longterm gig as Distinguished Professor and Chairman of the Jazz Studies department
at Indiana University. Baker's credits are striking: in the 1960s he was a
member of George Russell's "out there" sextet and orchestra; by the 1980s he
was in the jazz educator's hall of fame. His compositions have been recorded by
performers as diverse as Dexter Gordon and Janos Starker, the Beaux Arts Trio,
the Composer's String Quartet and the Czech Philharmonic. Featuring
enlightening interviews with Baker and a CD of unreleased recordings and Baker
compositions, this book brings a jazz legend into clear view.
New Orleans Jazz and Second Line Drumming Herlin Riley 1995 This book is based
on performances and transcriptions from the DCI music videos Herlin Riley:
Ragtime & beyond, and Johnny Vidacovich: Street beats modern applications.
Additional interviews and essays on: Baby Dodds, Vernel Fournier, Ed Blackwell,
James Black and Freddie Kohlman, Smokey Johnson, David Lee, and bassist Bill
Huntington.
Mother Jones Magazine 1977-12 Mother Jones is an award-winning national
magazine widely respected for its groundbreaking investigative reporting and
coverage of sustainability and environmental issues.
Profiles in Jazz Raymond Horricks 1991-01-01 This volume of jazz portraits is
shaped by two beliefs: that the only useful purpose of jazz writing is to be of
service to the music and its players; and also that the men who make music are
important and interesting human beings. These writings are intended to
publicize, promote, and encourage listeners at all levels of sophistication to
hear jazz anew. Profiles in Jazz is a personal view. While many major figures
from Sidney Bechet and Art Tatum to Omette Coleman and John Coltrane are
covered, Horricks devotes a number of pieces to performers he considers to have
been unjustly neglected. His look at the elusive reputation of Mel Powell
traces classical and jazz sources of his extraordinary versatility as a
pianist, arranger, and composer. Noting Art Hodes's "lifetime obsession" with
the blues, Horricks discerns how the blues "in feeling, in essence, in a
beautiful simplicity" weave themselves through Hodes's enormous knowledge of
popular songs. He writes of how Phil Woods emerged from under the spell of
Charlie Parker to become, in the 1980s, the best alto-saxophone soloist in
contemporary jazz and praises Roy Haynes as the most "articulate" of drummers,
the equal of such modern jazz greats as Kenny Clarke, Max Roach, and Art
Blakey. At the heart of the book is a lengthy appreciation of the many-sided
genius of Duke Ellington. For Horricks, Ellington is not only the single
greatest figure in jazz composition, having written more jazz themes of lasting
value than anyone else, but one of the greatest American composers in general.
Ellington's importance is, in Horricks view, fully compatible with the notion
of jazz as an art of improvisation. He points out that some of the finest solos
on record have been created by members of his band, but he has imposed form on
the duration of these solos and texture on the music surrounding them, making
improvisation appear a logical extension of the main composition. While
acknowledging that American musicians naturally predominate here, Horricks
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point out that the inclusion of the Frenchman Claude Boiling, the Englishman
Gordon Beck, and the Australian Ray Swinfield purely on their merit is a sure
sign that the music that originally grew out of Congo Square in New Orleans has
now become a truly international musical language.
Encyclopedia of African American History, 1896 to the Present: O-T Paul
Finkelman 2009 Alphabetically-arranged entries from O to T that explores
significant events, major persons, organizations, and political and social
movements in African-American history from 1896 to the twenty-first-century.
Jazz Diasporas Rashida K. Braggs 2016-01-26 "At the close of the Second World
War, waves of African American musicians migrated to Paris, eager to thrive in
its reinvigorated jazz scene. Jazz Diasporas challenges the notion that Paris
was a color-blind paradise for African Americans. On the contrary, musicians-and African American artists based in Europe like writer and social critic
James Baldwin--adopted a variety of strategies to cope with the cultural and
social assumptions that greeted them throughout their careers in Paris,
particularly in light of the cultural struggles over race and identity that
gripped France as colonial conflicts like the Algerian War escalated. Through
case studies of prominent musicians and thoughtful analysis of personal
interviews, music, film, and literature, Rashida K. Braggs investigates the
impact of this post-war musical migration. Examining a number of players in the
jazz scene, including Sidney Bechet, Inez Cavanaugh, and Kenny Clarke, Braggs
identifies how they performed both as musicians and as African Americans. The
collaborations that they and other African Americans created with French
musicians and critics complicated racial and cultural understandings of who
could play and represent "authentic" jazz. Their role in French society
challenged their American identity and illusions of France as a racial safe
haven. In this post-war era of collapsing nations and empires, African American
jazz players and their French counterparts destabilized set notions of
identity. Sliding in and out of black and white and American and French
identities, they created collaborative spaces for mobile and mobilized musical
identities, what Braggs terms 'jazz diasporas.'"--Provided by publisher.
History and Tradition of Jazz Tom Larson 2002
Jazz Improv 2007
Sacral Grooves, Limbo Gateways Keith Cartwright 2013 “We're seeing people that
we didn't know exist,” the director of FEMA acknowledged in the wake of
Hurricane Katrina. Sacral Grooves, Limbo Gateways offers a corrective to some
of America's institutionalized invisibilities by delving into the submerged
networks of ritual performance, writing, intercultural history, and migration
that have linked the coastal U.S. South with the Caribbean and the wider
Atlantic world. This interdisciplinary study slips beneath the bar of rigid
national and literary periods, embarking upon deeper—more rhythmic and
embodied—signatures of time. It swings low through ecologies and symbolic
orders of creolized space. And it reappraises pluralistic modes of knowledge,
kinship, and authority that have sustained vital forms of agency (such as jazz)
amid abysses of racialized trauma. Drawing from Haitian Vodou and New Orleanian
Voudou and from Cuban and South Floridian Santería, as well as from AfroBaptist (Caribbean, Geechee, and Bahamian) models of encounters with otherness,
this book reemplaces deep-southern texts within the counterclockwise ringstepping of a long Afro-Atlantic modernity. Turning to an orphan girl's West
African initiation tale to follow a remarkably traveled body of feminine rites
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and writing (in works by Paule Marshall, Zora Neale Hurston, Lydia Cabrera,
William Faulkner, James Weldon Johnson, and LeAnne Howe, among others),
Cartwright argues that only in holistic form, emergent from gulfs of crosscultural witness, can literary and humanistic authority find legitimacy.
Without such grounding, he contends, our educational institutions blind and
even poison students, bringing them to “swallow lye,” like the grandson of
Phoenix Jackson in Eudora Welty's “A Worn Path.” Here, literary study may open
pathways to alternative medicines—fetched by tenacious avatars like Phoenix (or
an orphan Kumba or a shell-shaking Turtle)—to remedy the lies our partial
histories have made us swallow.
Lift Every Voice and Swing Vaughn A. Booker 2020-07-21 Explores the role of
jazz celebrities like Ella Fitzgerald, Cab Calloway, Duke Ellington, and Mary
Lou Williams as representatives of African American religion in the twentieth
century Beginning in the 1920s, the Jazz Age propelled Black swing artists into
national celebrity. Many took on the role of race representatives, and were
able to leverage their popularity toward achieving social progress for other
African Americans. In Lift Every Voice and Swing, Vaughn A. Booker argues that
with the emergence of these popular jazz figures, who came from a culture
shaped by Black Protestantism, religious authority for African Americans found
a place and spokespeople outside of traditional Afro-Protestant institutions
and religious life. Popular Black jazz professionals—such as Ella Fitzgerald,
Cab Calloway, Duke Ellington, and Mary Lou Williams—inherited religious
authority though they were not official religious leaders. Some of these
artists put forward a religious culture in the mid-twentieth century by
releasing religious recordings and putting on religious concerts, and their
work came to be seen as integral to the Black religious ethos. Booker documents
this transformative era in religious expression, in which jazz musicians
embodied religious beliefs and practices that echoed and diverged from the
predominant African American religious culture. He draws on the heretofore
unexamined private religious writings of Duke Ellington and Mary Lou Williams,
and showcases the careers of female jazz artists alongside those of men,
expanding our understanding of African American religious expression and
decentering the Black church as the sole concept for understanding Black
Protestant religiosity. Featuring gorgeous prose and insightful research, Lift
Every Voice and Swing will change the way we understand the connections between
jazz music and faith.
Jazz Religion, the Second Line, and Black New Orleans Richard Brent Turner
2016-10-17 An examination of the musical, religious, and political landscape of
black New Orleans before and after Hurricane Katrina, this revised edition
looks at how these factors play out in a new millennium of global apartheid.
Richard Brent Turner explores the history and contemporary significance of
second lines—the group of dancers who follow the first procession of church and
club members, brass bands, and grand marshals in black New Orleans's jazz
street parades. Here music and religion interplay, and Turner's study reveals
how these identities and traditions from Haiti and West and Central Africa are
reinterpreted. He also describes how second line participants create their own
social space and become proficient in the arts of political disguise,
resistance, and performance.
The Ellington Century David Schiff 2012-01-07 Explores music produced during
the lifetime of Duke Ellington and the pursuit of musicians to keep up with
constantly changing modern life.
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Profiles in Jazz Raymond Horricks 1991-01-01 A highly personal collection of
jazz portraits--centered around the towering figure of Duke Ellington--with the
unabashedly didactic intent of publicizing, promoting, and encouraging
listeners at all levels of sophistication to hear jazz anew. And it will. (c)
by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR.
New Orleans Jazz Fest Smith, Michael P. Black-and-white photographs trace the
twenty-one-year history of the festival, and capture such entertainers as Harry
Connick, Jr., Mahalia Jackson, Allen Toussaint, and Aaron Neville
Jazz in New Orleans Charles Suhor 2001-04-11 Jazz in New Orleans provides
accurate information about, and an insightful interpretation of, jazz in New
Orleans from the end of World War II through 1970.
Encyclopedia of Native American Music of North America Elaine Keillor
2013-03-27 This book is a one-stop reference resource for the vast variety of
musical expressions of the First Peoples' cultures of North America, both past
and present. • Provides print and Internet resources with each entry • Presents
exclusive information derived from the personal research and fieldwork of the
editors • Includes a timeline that highlights important developments in First
Peoples' musical expressions • Supplies an index that allows users to easily
look up all of the relevant information on a topic
Music of Anthony Braxton Heffley 2013-10-28 First Published in 2001. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Jazz and Justice Gerald Horne 2019-06-18 A galvanizing history of how jazz and
jazz musicians flourished despite rampant cultural exploitation The music we
call “jazz” arose in late nineteenth century North America—most likely in New
Orleans—based on the musical traditions of Africans, newly freed from slavery.
Grounded in the music known as the “blues,” which expressed the pain,
sufferings, and hopes of Black folk then pulverized by Jim Crow, this new music
entered the world via the instruments that had been abandoned by departing
military bands after the Civil War. Jazz and Justice examines the economic,
social, and political forces that shaped this music into a phenomenal US—and
Black American—contribution to global arts and culture. Horne assembles a
galvanic story depicting what may have been the era’s most virulent
economic—and racist—exploitation, as jazz musicians battled organized crime,
the Ku Klux Klan, and other variously malignant forces dominating the nightclub
scene where jazz became known. Horne pays particular attention to women
artists, such as pianist Mary Lou Williams and trombonist Melba Liston, and
limns the contributions of musicians with Native American roots. This is the
story of a beautiful lotus, growing from the filth of the crassest form of
human immiseration.
The Swing Book Degen Pener 2009-06-27 Ten years ago a revival of swing took
place, originating in San Francisco, snowballing into today's international
resurgence. This book presents the complete history of swing music and dancing,
then and now.
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